
19th Biennial Convention: Video from ALPA
President Capt. Jason Ambrosi 

Jason Ambrosi was elected to be the 12th president of the Air Line Pilots
Association, Int’l, in Oct. 2022. ALPA is the world’s largest airline pilot union,
proudly representing more than 74,000 airline pilots in the United States and
Canada. Capt. Ambrosi flies the 767ER at Delta Air Lines and plans to
maintain his currency throughout his ALPA presidency.

In his role, President Capt. Ambrosi plans to build on ALPA’s 90-plus-year
history of advancing the aviation profession. He understands the unique issues
that impact ALPA’s members’ careers and the expanding industry.  
 
To watch his remarks, click here.

19th Biennial Convention: Video from PASS National
President Dave Spero

https://www.natca.org/2023/07/06/19th-biennial-convention-video-from-alpa-president-capt-jason-ambrosi/


Dave Spero was elected national president of the Professional Aviation Safety
Specialists (PASS) Union in Sept. 2021. Spero previously served six terms as
vice president of PASS. Spero joined the FAA as an electronics technician in
1988.

PASS represents more than 11,000 FAA and DoD employees who install,
maintain, support, and certify air traffic control and national defense equipment,
inspect and oversee the commercial and general aviation industries, develop
flight procedures, and perform quality analyses of complex aviation systems
used in air traffic control and national defense in the U.S. and abroad.
 
To watch his remarks, click here.

Register Now for CFS 2023

Registration for Communicating For Safety (CFS) 2023 is now open! Hosted
annually by NATCA, CFS is the aviation industry's leading conference focusing
on safety, technology, and relationship building. This three-day conference is
the only one to focus specifically on the air traffic needs of all members of the
aviation community who are affected by the National Airspace System
(NAS). CFS will take place Sept. 18-20 at The Horseshoe (formerly Bally’s)
in Las Vegas.

Don’t wait to register! The hotel room block cut off is Aug.16. After this date,
rooms are no longer guaranteed and are subject to availability. In addition, if
you register before Aug. 18, there will be lower pricing for the conference
registration and tickets for the Archie League Medal of Safety Awards
banquet. 

https://www.natca.org/2023/07/06/19th-biennial-convention-video-from-pass-national-president-dave-spero/


​Register for CFS and buy banquet tickets here. 

General FAQs for Conference | Housing Policy FAQs for NATCA Members
Have questions about registering? Email event organizers
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